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EUREKA POLICE DEPARTMENT 

604 C Street 

Eureka, CA  95501  

Phone:  (707) 441-4060 

FAX:  (707) 441-4334 

Date: January 24, 2017 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Subject:  Armed Robbery January 20, 2017 
 

Contact:   Brittany Powell, PIO (707) 441-4388 
 

     

On January 20, 2017, at about 4:14 p.m., officers with the Eureka Police Department 

responded to a bank on the 2800 block of F Street in Eureka for the report of an armed 

robbery that had just occurred.   

 

Employees said two male suspects, at least one armed with a handgun, entered the bank 

and demanded money.  The suspects then left the bank with an undisclosed amount of 

cash. Both suspects were described as white male adults, mid 20’s, wearing masks and 

dark clothing.      

 

Anyone with information regarding this robbery is asked to call Senior Detective Ron 

Harpham at (707) 441-4305.  

 


